
                                                                                                                      

  

 

PWSD#5 Contact Information 

To mail your check to us please make sure you 

send your check to the correct address.  If you do 

automatic bill pay for your bank, please edit the 

address that you have listed if it is not P. O. Box 

556, Camdenton, MO  65020.   

If you have questions, please email 

pwsdno5@gmail.com.   And someone will get 

back to you. 

The Tests Are In! 

The Consumer Confidence Reports which are 

required by DNR for Clearwater and Cedar Heights 

are in.  Everything looked great!  If you would like a 

copy of the 2022 Annual Water Quality Report, The 

reports are posted on the PWSD#5 website 

https://pwsd5camdencountymo.com/ 

 Board Meetings are held monthly, the 3rd 

Tuesday of every month. Locations change so 

please email if you would like to come or need 

information.  Pwsdno5@gmail.com 

 

 

Delinquency – I would like to tell you in one of these 

newsletters that delinquency is non-existent however 

that is not the case.  

The board has reexamined the collections policies 

and, in the future, they will be handled as followed. 

1 qtr late a warning and finance charge 

2nd qtr late a final warning and finance charge 

At this time, you are 6 months late.  If payment is not 

received PWSD#5 will begin the steps to disconnect 

your water.   

A red notice will be placed on your door and mailed to 

you stating a date when your water will be locked out. 

To remove the water, lock out, you will be required to 

pay a $500 deposit, pay up all back charges, lien 

releases, attorney fees, processing and handling fees. 

PLEASE PAY ON TIME! 

For all of you who pay your water/sewer bill 

on time…. THANK YOU! 
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IMPORTANT WATER DISTRICT INFORMATION: The Camden County Presiding Commission has 

granted the PWSD#5 $974,000 in ARPA funds.  This will allow PWSD#5 to break ground on our new well site.  
Engineers are working with DNR to approve the site plan so we can get started. 

A big Thanks to Board Member Gail White who has spent endless hours with all of the government red tape 
getting the PWSD#5 this far. 
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